
Feb. 16, 2022 

Gerry McIlhargey President of St. Joseph, Inc. (STJO) is pleased to announce the 
Company has signed a Letter of Intent to merge STJO with RPM LLC, a specialty 
mainstream and alternative health and care providing company. 

With this merger RPM brings 78 years of combined experience.   This combined 
experience is with remote patient health care and monitoring, patented medical 
wearable technologies for chronic care patients, and cost effective alternative 
health options for physical applications such as arthritis, chronic care rehabilitation 
and pain therapy, as well as therapy for mental ailments such as PTSD.   RPM is 
focused on markets in the USA and Canada, with a strategic focus on exciting 
contracts with Private Medical providers and Government. 

Both STJO and RPM LLC will start due diligence immediately with a goal of signing 
a definitive agreement no later than March 15, 2022.    If a definitive agreement is 
reached, it is anticipated that the existing Directors of STJO will resign, and be 
replaced by the RPM LLC management team. 


